
From:	Brenda	Torney	
Sent:	Monday,	February	12,	2018	2:17	PM	
To:	Faculty	
Subject:	TLC	News	(12	February	2018) 
	

Dear	Colleagues,	

Are	your	students	looking	sluggish?	And	how	about	you?	

If	so,	take	a	look	at	this	article	“How	Exercise	Could	Help	You	Learn	a	New	Language”	
(and	maybe	more…).	Get	on	a	bike	and	learn!	

https://www.nytimes.com/2017/08/16/well/move/how-exercise-could-help-you-
learn-a-new-language.html	

	

The	First	Mellon	Seminar	of	the	semester	is	TODAY	
Monday,	12	February,	5-6:30	in	C-



AUP’s	Teaching	and	Learning	Center,	tlc@aup.edu	

	

Rebekah	Rast,	Director,	rrast@aup.edu	

Elena	Berg,	Faculty	Fellow,	eberg@aup.edu	

Russell	Williams,	Faculty	Fellow,	rwilliams@aup.edu	

Brenda	Torney,	Administrator,	btorney@aup.edu	

	

	


